
AVON TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF THE 

BOARD OF AUDIT 
 
Avon Township will hold the annual Board of Audit meeting in the 
Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon (MN) on 
Thursday, February 8, 2018 at 7:00 PM to conduct an audit of 
Township finances. The public is invited to attend.  All Avon 
Township meetings are handicap-accessible. 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
clerk@avontownship.org 
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